
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Haiti Happenings 

Shaina Ascone    
Summer 2021 

If you would like to make a contribution,  

check out our new online giving option!! 

 

https://www.blessingheartsinternational.com/#donate 

 

Contact info:                                          

E-mail: 

smarie87@gmail.com 
Phone: 

(309) 255-5393 
 

 

DDDeeeaaarrr   FFFaaammmiiilllyyy,,,  
        My last update was more like a journal entry, one in  
Which I was reminding myself that even sitting still can have  
a purpose, and that my plans, though good, may not be  
God’s plans, which are BEST. I’m sure many of you have  
been learning and re-learning similar things of late. 
      Since my last update, however, I have been blessed by 
being able to at last visit some of BHI’s supporting churches; 
two in April and two in May, and I have two more scheduled in the upcoming summer months, as well 
as a Vacation Bible School. I am grateful to be on the road again, doing what I love: telling others in 
person about the Haiti that holds a piece of my heart.  
       In between travel I continue to work on expense reports for taxes, contact and communicate with 
our team and with supporters, and, as things continue to open up, plan tentative trips to Haiti. Lord 
willing, I will lead a small team there in December. Please pray for this opportunity to remain open so 
that we can go and be an encouragement to the Dorcé family and fellow Haitian 
workers. 
       Just for fun, since March I have also been training to participate in RAGBRAI in  
July, Lord willing. If you don’t know, RAGBRAI is an annual bike ride across the state 
of Iowa, from the Missouri river to the Mississippi river. My aunt, uncle, and sister 
will be riding with me. It has been nice to have some time each day when I can get  
away from the computer and out into the fresh air and sunshine, especially now that 
the weather is nicer (March and April were rough, with the cold and wind!!) 
        Thank you so much for your prayers for me, for Haiti, and 
for the Dorcés. YOU are truly our partners in this work. 
 

“Grace to you and peace  
from God our Father and the 
Lord Jesus Christ, who gave 

Himself for our sins to deliver 
us from the present evil age…”  

Galatians 1:3-4 

Please continue to pray: 
1. Protection over Wilckly, Dee, and 

the kids as they serve in Haiti 
during a time of great instability. 

2. For wisdom, clarity, health, 
energy, and peace for them and all 
under their leadership. 

3. For the means to continue 
providing for all those under their 
care in Haiti. 

4. For the growth of the ministry. 
5. For God’s protection over all of our 

students and teachers, and those 
in our churches. 

6. For peace for Haiti and its people. 
 

 

      
      
     

With Love in Christ, 

Shaina Ascone 
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